October 2022

September 2022 Visitors

On-Site Visitors 1,480 Meetings & Events 36

Archives Grant

We received a \$5,000 grant from the Arkansas Humanities Council that will allow us to continue our archival work which is preserving the artifacts we have received. This grant will provide equipment we need, as well as a portion of the staff costs for archiving.

Parking Lot Donation

We received a gift of three overgrown lots from Mark Tew and Linda Boulton. These lots are situated behind Hart's Florist and located off Railroad Street. In partnership with the city, we will convert these lots into ecologically-friendly parking space and community garden space. This provides a much-needed source of parking primarily for future tenants of the Economic Center and Main Street. It will also allow handicap parking for Hart's Flowers, which will greatly benefit this local business.

National Conferences

Our leadership team will be attending the South East Museums Conference in Bentonville later this month and national symposiums in Nashville. These conferences provide an opportunity for professional growth, networking, and gathering ideas and information for our community.

As always, thank you for the opportunity to serve you.

Respectfully submitted,

